
MERRIMACK COUNTY 

TAX COLLECTORS’ MEETING 

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 

 

The Annual Merrimack County Tax Collectors’ meeting was held at the Hooksett Town Offices in 

Hooksett, New Hampshire.  Those in attendance included Kim Blichmann, Hooksett; Nicole Hoyt, 

Boscawen; Mridula Naik, Bow; Kathleen Pelissier, Allenstown; Judy VanKalken, Dunbarton; and Erica 

Anthony, Pittsfield. 

The meeting opened at 6:20pm with introductions and snacks.  The meeting was an open round table.  

Most of the discussion centered around certified mail during COVID-19; notification concerns of Total 

Notice customers and the pros and cons of performing our own mortgagee searches; payment plans; 

and working with manufactured housing and park owners.  All in attendance agreed the informal round 

table format generated great questions and dialogue, and were happy to have an opportunity to meet in 

person again. 

Kim reminded everyone to check with the North Conway Grand to make sure their conference 

reservations were received due to a mailing address change. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Erica Anthony, CTC Pittsfield 

Kim Blichmann, CTC Hooksett 

Merrimack County Coordinators 


